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Comments: The restriction on establishing new routes in non-Wilderness areas by confining them to 'existing

climbing opportunities' seems impractical and may lead to confusion and enforcement challenges. It is essential

to keep opportunities for new anchors open, subject to site-specific assessments that ensure the protection of

cultural and natural resources. Such an approach would be more consistent with the dynamic nature of climbing

and would better serve both the climbing community and the objectives of resource conservation.


